		The following is clarification of information regarding the August 11, 2020 and August 25, 2020 Town Board Meetings that appeared in the September 2020 Hillsdale Town Newsletter:

Peter Cipkowski resigned from his position as Hillsdale Supervisor at the end of July, 2020.
 
At the August 11, 2020 Town Board meeting, Steve Tiger and Tom Carty nominated Robina Ward for Interim Supervisor and voted for her. Jill Sims abstained.
 
Two days later the town attorney informed the board that the vote was invalid because a majority vote of the fully constituted board, regardless of vacancies, absences, or abstentions, is required to approve any action. Therefore, the votes of Steve Tiger and Tom Carty alone were insufficient to appoint Robina interim supervisor.
 
The board then held a special meeting on August 25, 2020 to again consider electing an interim supervisor. No interim supervisor was elected as there were not three votes for Robina and Jill declined a nomination.
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